
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE  7 September 2022 
 
14.1 Notice of Motion – Councillor Andrew Bond – Banff Outdoor Parklet 
on Fitzroy Street 
 

Question from Councillor Katherine Copsey  
Some of the comments from the public this evening were about impacts that the parklet is 
having on parking occupancy. Is there existing enforcement in that area specifically? If we 
are not doing enforcement would officers consider increasing enforcement to improve 
parking availability? 
 

Response:  
Parking patrols occur regularly on Fitzroy Street and enforcement action is taken on any 
vehicles witnessed to be parking illegally. 
Officers will continue to patrol this location and take enforcement action when appropriate. 
 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


